To Start Thursday Evening

Beginning tomorrow night at 11:15, a series of weekly radio programs saluting Kent State university and featuring KSU students will be broadcast over radio station WAKR, Akron, on the Request Review show.

Alan Freed, musical director and disc jockey at WAKR, sent the following invitation to Stater Columnist W. Dan Oana:

"Dear Dan:

We in Akron, for the past few years, have realized that Kent State university is one of the fastest growing small universities in the country.

Having known you for several years—I knew I could count on your complete cooperation in helping me with this new enterprise.

Here at WAKR and O'Neil's we feel that, in view of your rapid expansion until you are now the leading university in the district, we would like to extend our recognition. As tribute, we would like to have one night a week devoted to Kent State University on my Request Review program—from 11:15 until Midnight.

This program would be highly informal, with miscellaneous bits of chatter about Kent and the students intermingled with short talks by students who are helping the social and scholastic efforts of your

school.

We have selected Thursday, October 9, as our first Kent State university night and with your assistance, we would like to invite as our special guests any students whom you feel contribute to the welfare and growth of the school.

The "Salute to Kent State university" will be presented so that listeners in the Northeastern Ohio district may well realize the marked importance of your university in affairs of the future."

affairs of the future."

Names of students chosen to appear on the programs will be an-

nounced at a later date.